
June 3, 2021 
 
Present: David Antonsen, Daryl Haarstick, Joe Gerold, Hans Hanson, and Mike Kratzke. 
Visitors: Nikki and Shannon Suhl, Bryan Soland, Mark Stenger, Carl Malstrom. 
 
Dora township board met for the monthly meeting @ 29375 430th St. Vergas, Mn. 
Meeting was called to order by Joe Gerold, at 7:00 pm. 
Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
 
The minutes for the May meeting were read. Daryl Haarstick moved to approve the 
minutes, David Antonsen seconded the motion, motion passed. 
 
Nikki and Shannon Suhl of S & N Sealcoating and Cracksealing were at the meeting and 
gave a recommendation that we should wait and see how Hill and Valley Road holds up 
before any further action is taken on it. 
 
Attorney Carl Malstrom prepared a letter for the Otter Tail County attorney concerning a 
road agreement for the bike trail parts that run in the township road right of way on 440th 
Street and 415th Street and crossing of 200th Avenue. He also brought up some 
suggestions for the road agreement concerning West Rosewood Drive with Star Lake 
Township. 
 
Edna Township is concerned about muskrat problem on Engstrom Beach Road. Joe will 
meet with their board and discuss and see if a solution can be worked out. 
 
Dust guard will be applied when available, try to start on the week of the 7th. 
 
Treasurer's report was read and placed on file subject to audit. 
 
Joe Gerold reported about the restructuring of Perham EMS, Joe will try to find out more 
information for next meeting. 
 
Daryl left a message with Lake Region Electric Co-op to let them know that permission 
is given to use the road right of way at the bottom of the ditch, for the gas line on 335th 
Avenue, Ja Ma Ka Road and Wildwood Drive. 
 
Daryl Haarstick moved to reimburse Brent Cummings for the Road approach deposit as 
the work was done. David Antonsen seconded the motion, motion passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:05 pm 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Michael Kratzke, Clerk     Joseph Gerold, Chairman 
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